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Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information Act request: Hon McKee conflict of interest 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act (the Act) request received on 21 August 2024. 
You requested: 

 
“Could you please provide me with the following information: 
1) What date was Hon McKee's interest in Firearms Safety Specialists New 
Zealand Limited first disclosed to the Cabinet Office? What did Hon McKee 
reveal about this interest and the state of the company? Her press secretary 
stated that the company "remains registered, but non-trading". Is this correct, 
based on the information provided to the Cabinet Office? Were any 
management strategies put in place for this conflict? 
2) Did Hon McKee declare to the Cabinet Office any other interests related to 
her previous work as a gun lobbyist, such as her membership of COLFO and 
her involvement with the Fair and Reasonable Campaign? Were any 
management strategies put in place for these conflicts?” 

 
Information to be withheld 
The Cabinet Office holds information relevant to your request, some of which I have 
decided to withhold. 
 
Ministers are responsible for identifying and reviewing possible conflicts of interest and 
ensuring they are addressed promptly. The Cabinet Office, on behalf of the Prime 
Minister, supports Ministers in identifying and managing conflicts of interest that may 
arise in relation to their portfolios or other ministerial responsibilities.   
 
Successive Ombudsman have long held the view that Cabinet Office advice to 
Ministers is inherently confidential. It is in the public interest that the Cabinet Office can 
obtain and assess information about conflicts of interest and provide advice to 
Ministers on how to resolve them. Ministers are encouraged to seek advice from the 
Secretary of the Cabinet on a confidential basis. Details regarding conflicts of interest 
are not generally disclosed, in order to ensure the confidentiality of Cabinet 
proceedings, to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs and in some cases to 
protect personal privacy. 
 






